
Mid-year and End-of-year surveys for school
partners

Surveys are sent to school partners twice a year in order to garner crucial feedback about their

experience with the program. 

Why send surveys to partner schools?

These surveys provide valuable information about how school partners are experiencing your

program, and can be useful to reference during mid (http://partners.imentor.org/help/agenda-

template-for-mid-year-meetings-with-schools) and end-of-year school partner meetings

(http://partners.imentor.org/help/agenda-template-for-end-of-year-meetings-with-schools) . The

responses can also help you prioritize areas for further staff training, adjust pair support, and

create new communication strategies.

How will these surveys be administered?

Your partnership manager will provide you with a survey link and email template that you can

send out to the staff at your school. After the surveys are complete we will provide you with all

the data from the responses. The survey responses will also inform school partnership analysis in

Mid-Year Briefs and End-of-Year Reports.


